
Babb Board Report

We continue to provide packet work as we await our Ipads.  Most of the other buildings 
have received theirs so we are hopeful that we will get ours soon. We currently have 32 
students enrolled at this time. 

Zearn continues to be provided for math instruction for those that are able to access the 
internet. 

Our PD has focused on Indian Education for All. 

Thanks to Shelly Flamand for organizing the Trunk-o-Treat for our students and 
community on Halloween. We had a huge turn out. Thank you to DeAnn Kipp and the 
Tribe for donating candy bags. To Josephine Wagner and family for donating candy for 
candy bags. Thanks to Everett Armstrong for providing bags of candy and to Josephine 
Wagner for dropping those off. Thanks to the staff and volunteers for putting the bags 
together. Lastly, thanks to all of those that participated in handing out candy. 

  


